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There’s already a law in Oregon stating that property owners are not permitted to 

make an income on the cost of screening and processing rental applications. There is 

also a law in Oregon that says the property owners have to take reasonable 

measures to ensure the safety of residence in the apartment community. Rental 

application screening is a reasonable measure for the industry standard for the rest 

of the country. I strongly oppose Limiting the amount of application screening to an 

arbitrary number that doesn’t align with the actual cost. 


